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In Maths we have been
developing our counting

skills, focussing on accuracy,
ensuring we say one number
for one object.  We have also

been learning to compare
groups of objects, identifying
which group has more and

which has fewer. In shape, we
have  been learning to

identify the 3D shapes; cube,
cuboid, sphere and cylinder.

This half term we have
been learning about the

lifecycle of a butterfly. We
watched our caterpillars

turn into cocoons and
then emerge as beautiful
butterflies. We also had a

visit from Tracey from
Beverley Beekeepers, she
taught us all about Bees
and she brought real live
bees for us to watch. We

have planted some
flowers and we have been

taking care of them,
watering and

deadheading them. 

We have linked our
creative work to the books
that we have enjoyed this

half term. The children
have enjoyed painting

their own Elmer patterned
elephants and repeating
pattern caterpillars. The
children made their own
binoculars so that they  

could go on a safari and
they enjoyed creating

their own rainbow fish with
beautiful colourful scales. 

We have enjoyed the books, Elmer, The
Very Hungry Caterpillar, We All Went on
Safari and Rainbow Fish. We particularly
enjoyed learning how to count from one
to ten in Swahili whilst we were sharing

the book “We All Went on Safari.’ In
Phonics the chidren have been learning
to read the sounds for each letter and

learning to recognise their own names. 

This half term we have been naming our
body parts and talking about the important
role each part plays for example our fingers

help us to draw, catch a ball and eat. We
have been talking about how we have

changed since starting nursery.  We have
been preparing for the transition into F2

and learning about the exciting things that
we have ahead of us. 
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